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New Sidewalk on 
105th Avenue SE
A Safe Routes to School Project is in design to improve 
pedestrian safety along 105th Avenue SE, between 
Wolverine Way and Main Street. This project will build 
curb, gutter and a 6-foot wide sidewalk on the east side 
of 105th Avenue SE with parking areas where feasible. 
The new sidewalk will provide people a place to walk 
that’s away from traffic and formalize parking on the 
east side of the street.  The existing parking shoulder 
will remain on the west side. 

Curb extensions, which narrow the roadway by 
extending the curb towards the center of the street, 
will be installed at Cliff Place.  The curb extensions will 
shorten the crossing distance for pedestrians at Cliff 
Place and address residents’ concerns with speeding by 
encouraging motorists to slow down. 

Construction will occur in the public right-of-way. 

Homeowners and renters adjacent to the new sidewalk, 
will be contacted by the project manager with more 
information on how the sidewalk will connect with their 
driveway or front yard. 

Project schedule
Design work is anticipated to be complete by fall 2020. 
Construction is expected to occur from fall 2020 to 
summer 2021, as weather permits.

Funding
This project is funded by the Neighborhood Sidewalks 
Program and the Neighborhood Safety, Connectivity 
and Congestion Levy. Estimated cost is $600,000.

Information:
BellevueWA.gov/transportationlevy

Vanessa Humphreys, P.E., project manager  
425-452-6103 | vhumphreys@bellevuewa.gov 
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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person shall on the 
grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by the Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 1964, 
be excluded from participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated against 
under any of its federally funded program and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI 
protection has been violated may file a complaint with the Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI complaint 
forms and advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.
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Information

425-452-6800

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable accommodation 
requests please phone at least 48 hours in advance 425-452-2064 
(voice) or email mjensen@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding 

accommodations, contact City of Bellevue ADA/Title VI Administrator at 425-
452-6168 (voice) or email ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov. If you are deaf or hard 
of hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible.


